EMBASSY OF THE PEOPLE'S REPUBLIC OF CHINA

3505 International Place, N.W. Washington D.C. 20008

Dear President Trip Reynolds,

Referring to your letter addressed to Ambassador Zhang Yesui of the P.R.China and dated on Nov.23, 2011, we are providing these materials for your company. Hope you will find them interesting and useful.

Best regards,

Geng Shuang Press Counsellor Embassy of P.R.China in the U.S. 中华人民共和国驻美国大使馆 使结发言人、新闻参赞

Geng Shuang

Press Counselor and Spokesman Embassy of the People's Republic of China in the U.S.A.

3505 International Place, N.W. Washington, D.C. 20008

Fax: (202) 966-0631 E-mail: geng_shuang@mfa.gov.cn www.china-embassy.org

Tel.: (202) 495-2218